
Albemarle County Police Department 

Citizens Advisory Committee Meeting 
 

Tuesday, December 14, 2021 

9:00 a.m. 
 

 

 

Call to Order:        Richard Hewitt, Chair  

 

 

COVID Protocol Statement:      Richard Hewitt, Chair  

 

 

Welcome: 

 

• County Executive Jeff Richardson    Richard Hewitt, Chair 

• Board of Supervisor Ann Mallek  

 

 

Approval of October 12, 2021, Meeting Minutes:   Richard Hewitt, Chair  

 

 

Matters before the Public:      Chief Ron Lantz 

                                      

 

New Business:        Major Sean Reeves 

• Our Community Outreach to People of Color 

• What Has the ACPD Done, is Doing, Future Plans 

• What is the Neighborhood Model? How is it Going? How is it Helping? 

 

 

Updates:        Chief Ron Lantz 

• Staffing 

• Recent Budget Pay Increase 

 

 

Meeting Adjourn:       Richard Hewitt, Chair 

 

 

Next Meeting:        February 8, 2022 

 

 


